
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

*** FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE*** 
 
Camden County is proud to announce the appointment of Joseph Zaller as 
the new Director of the Camden County Emergency Medical Services (EMS) 
department. Mr. Zaller brings a wealth of experience and a strong 
background in emergency medical services to this new role and will promote 
the county's commitment to providing high-quality emergency care to its 
residents and visitors. 
 
With a remarkable career spanning over 20 years in Fire and Emergency 
Medical Services, Mr. Zaller comes to Camden County from Currituck Fire 
and EMS where he has worked in various key operational and administrative 

roles, including; Training Office and Shift Captain which has prepared him to start Camden County's 
first EMS system. Joseph started working fire and EMS in Buffalo, New York before joining the US 
Navy as an Aviation Corpsman.  After being honorably discharged, Joseph became the Deputy Chief of 
Gates County Rescue and EMS, where he played a critical role and was instrumental in the agency 
advancing to the Paramedic level of care.  
 
Mr. Zaller is an adjunct instructor at the College of The Albemarle and is credentialed as a North 
Carolina Paramedic Level I Instructor. 
 
Joseph Zaller expressed his enthusiasm about joining Camden County, stating, "I am honored to take on 
this new role and look forward to working with Camden County's dedicated team and partners. 
Together, we will create a superior EMS department delivering the highest quality of care to the 
residents and visitors we serve." 
 
Joseph Zaller's appointment as Camden County's first EMS Director heralds a new era of leadership and 
innovation in emergency medical services in Camden County. His unique blend of experience, expertise, 
and dedication makes him an invaluable asset to our community. 
 
 
 
 

***END*** 


